
The vision of the college is 
" Higher education for socially and economically deprived and 
marginalized classes to assist and lead them more informed way 
of 
life"The mission of the college is to work to disseminate 
knowledge 
and skills among deprived and marginalized classes and to 
achieve 
academic growth by offering state of art undergraduate and 
postgraduate program.The mission was framed with an aim 1) To 
bring 
into process of education to women and those sections of 
society 
which have been denied opportunity before 2) To emphasize the 
values 
like liberty, equality, social justice secularism as enshrined 
in 
the constitution. 3) The major flow of the students in the 
institution is from the socio-economically weaker segments and 
those 
students are first generation learners with very little or no 
educational background. Grooming such students into good 
citizen's 
is a challenging task for the institution.Aim of the 
institution is 
at imparting knowledge, information and skills necessary to 
face the 
highly competitive world. Two practices our institution has 
established college development committee (CDC) as per 
provisions of 
Maharashtra university Act 2016 which comprises of president 
of 
society , secretary, principal, three members representing 
teaching 
staff & one non-teaching staff and three member from 
professional 
bodies ,one student representative.The CDC is responsible for 
monitoring the various activities of the college level as per 
the 
university. 
 


